
          July 06, 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

It’s a testing time for all of us as we are trying to fight against the Covid-19 pandemic. Our 

children are missing their school, classes, teachers and fun-time with their friends. When one 

door closes we have to find another and thankfully the latest technology has come to our aid 

and we are able to conduct virtual classes through uploading learning materials, assignments 

and video tutorial classes. Our teachers are doing their best to create the learning process simple 

and interesting through various means. You will have to rise to this occasion and provide the 

facilities for your wards as this is going to be the ‘new normal’ for some more months to come. 

Let me also express my gratitude to those parents who, in spite of the confusion created by the 

newspapers regarding the payment of fees, came and paid their fees and thus helped us to pay 

the salaries of our teachers and other employees till now. But a large number of parents still 

have not paid and we have hardly any money to pay for the coming months. Now that we have 

got the government notification, we need not remain in confusion any more. Hence, kindly take 

note of the following points: 

1. You will have to pay the monthly tuition fee @ 2019-20. Those who have paid @2020-

21, the excess amount paid will be adjusted in the coming months of 2020-21. 

2. For the time being we will not be taking the Annual fees. Once everything becomes 

normal it will be collected with some changes in it. Some amount of money on some 

items will be deducted for the lockdown period and then a lesser amount will be charged 

once the regular classes resume. As we are going back to 2019-20 fee structure, those 

who have already paid the Annual fees with 2020-21fee structure, their excess amount 

paid will be adjusted later on. 

Once again, let me request you to encourage your ward(s) to go through the Videos prepared 

by our teachers again and again under your supervision as well as in doing the assignments and 

homework. May I also request you to pay the monthly tuition fees, if you have not paid, so that 

we will be able to pay the salaries of our teachers and our maintenance staff. 

Please keep your children safe at home and help them with their studies and other needs. 

May God bless you all and keep you safe and sound! 

 

Fr. A. Amaladoss, SJ 

Principal 

 

 


